
RADAR Navigator Program

Serving the cities of Shoreline, Kenmore, Lake 
Forest Park, Bothell and Kirkland



King County Councilmember Rod Dembowski
Chief Brandon Moen, Kenmore Police Department
Officer Maegan Fairholm, Lake Forest Park Police Department
City Manager Debbie Tarry, City of Shoreline
Brook Buettner, RADAR Program Manager



Goals
• Share information to promote officer 

and community safety and reduce 
use of force incidents involving 
people with behavioral health 
conditions

• Improve outcomes by providing crisis 
de-escalation and referral to the 
community of care

• Reduce reliance on the 911 and crisis 
systems



Evolution of the Program
Information exchange within KCSO

Contracted Navigator

Expansion to neighboring jurisdictions

Current status: 4+ contracted MHP Navigators doing 
crisis de-escalation and follow-up across North King 
County



Funding

• Initial grant from King County Sheriff’s Office and Department of 
Justice

• MIDD funding to expand to all five cities
• Trueblood grant through Washington Association of Sheriffs and 

Police Chiefs
• Department of Justice Bureau of Justice Assistance Grant



The vision of full implementation

• Hybrid of co-response and community response
• MHP Navigators available 7 days/ week at peak hours to respond 

across all five cities (with evolution to 24/7)
• Fleet vehicles allow independent and proactive response when 

appropriate
• Navigators on radio
• Response Plans accessible across jurisdictions



Contact:

Brook Buettner, Program Manager
Brook.Buettner@bothellwa.gov
206-794-6339
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